Main Street Trash and Recycling RFP 
Questions

Q.  Is the $50,000,000 ($50 million) amount for the performance bond in the RFP a mistake.

A.  Yes this was a error.  The performance bond is Fifty Thousand Dollars ($50,000).  This will be the amount included in the contract when awarded.  

Q.  In the recycling description, it only talks about cardboard, glass, and food waste but there's no mention of other mixed recycling such as paper, plastic, aluminum, metal, etc.  Are those recyclable items not expected to be included in the bid?  We'd also like to propose a hard to recycle plastics option.  Can we/should we include a proposal on collecting these items?

A.  PCMC’s primary goal for the RFQ selection process is to meet its 2030 waste diversion goals and secondly, to obtain high quality, low‐cost disposal and recycling services for handling the HPCA’s waste.  As part of the RFP the City would certainly entertain options for hard to recycle plastics and expects mixed recycling in respondent’s proposals.  
